
 

 

 

HOMEWORK HELP FOR KIDS 

Every Wednesday, 3:30 – 5:30 p.m. 

 

Need help with school work? 

 

Students in kindergarten through 8th grades can attend the Virtual 

Homework Zone via Zoom, and will be helped by trained teen 

Homework Coaches in completing their school assignments. 

 

Drop-in homework help is available every Wednesday from 3:30 to 5:30 

p.m. 

 

Email HomeworkZone@saclibrary.org for the week’s Zoom link. 

 

*SPL also offers free homework help in English and Spanish every day from 1 to 11 

p.m. through Brainfuse’s Homework Help Now service.  

Visit our Homework Help page and click on the “live tutor” link to get started. 


